Stratford College Board of Management Agreed Report
18th November 2024

1. BOM were delighted to be joined by representatives of the Parents association as they were addressed by members of the Student Council
2. Student Council shared details of many of the initiatives and events that had taken place during the previous school year. 
3. BOM received a presentation from IT coordinator Helen O’Kelly and were delighted to approve the first set of funding for the planned upgrade of IT systems
4. BOM ratified the appointment of 2 members of staff
5. The Chair gave an update on the finance committee meeting. 
6. The BOM approved the Child Protection Report.

